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Quaka Crossing Waterline Project 

April 2024 

UTILITY PROJECT  

This project will install a new 12-inch watermain from Heather Heights to the Yavpe 

Connector. The new main is being built concurrently with a new roadway project the 

Yavapai-Prescott Indian Tribe is constructing and is sufficient to provide water for future 

build out of the area.  

Construction of the project began on March 18, 2024. The expected completion of the 

project is early fall of 2024. 

City Contact Information  

Project Manager: David Bradley 

Phone: (928) 777-1130 

 

https://prescott-az.gov/capital-improvement-projects/capital-improvement-program/

